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From: VINCENT ROQUEBERT 

Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 2:11 PM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: Delineator on El Camino Real before Esplanade

I would like to confirm that I am in full support of the replacement of the existing delineators with left-turn pocket to Esplanade 

on El Camino Real. It does not make sense to divert traffic from a two-way street with median and pedestrian refuge to a two-

way street with painted middle line. This is particularly true when drivers do not respect the middle line and kids speed and 

zigzag on their electrical bikes. This is unfortunately a recipe for fatal accident.  

   

Sincerely,  

   

Vincent Roquebert, P.E.  

  

  

  




